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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: June 25, 2025 
Re: Hospital Forum – Transfusions R Us 

  
 
Please email your RSVP to the Hospital Relations department indicating onsite or virtual 
attendance by Thursday, July 3, 2025. There is no charge to participate in this exciting 
educational event. Lunch will be provided for onsite attendees. We look forward to 
seeing you! 
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